
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Monday 4 November Tuesday 5 November 

 

Thursday 7 November Friday 8 November 

Tomato soup  

 

Veggie fingers, salad*, 

vinaigrette (mustard, 

sulphite), Tartare sauce 

(egg, mustard) 

 

Fruit* 

 

Fruit* Coleslaw (milk) 

Greek mezze (wheat 

gluten, shellfish, fish, 

soy, milk, shellfish), 

lettuce*, baguette* 

(wheat gluten) 

 

Dairy* Green bean salad 

(mustard, sulphite) 

Marengo veal (wheat 

gluten, celery), 

forgotten vegetables 

(wheat gluten, celery), 

semolina* (wheat 

Chervil soup  

Couscous* (wheat gluten, 
celery), chicken, veal 

chipolata, lamb merguez 
(celery), Oriental style 

vegetables (celery) 

Fruit* 

 

Mushroom cream soup 

(milk) 

 

Homemade ravioli with 

ricotta & spinach (wheat 

gluten, egg, milk), tomato 

passata* 

Fruit* 

Tomato & lentil soup 

Pork Cabeza, meat juice 
(wheat gluten), bunch of 

vegetables, steamed 
potatoes 

Dairy* 

Monday 11 November Tuesday 12 November 

 

Thursday 14 November Friday 14 November 

 

Provence style tuna salad 
(fish, mustard, sulphite) 

 Chicken fillet, mushroom 
sauce (milk), potatoes with 

herbs 

Fruit* 

 

Market garden soup 
(celery) 

Vegetarian homemade 
sautéed fresh pasta (wheat 

gluten, egg, milk) 

Biscuit* (wheat gluten, 
egg, milk) 

 
 
 
 

 

Tabbouleh (wheat gluten, 
celery) 

Breaded pork escalope 
(wheat gluten, egg, 

mustard), Basque style, 
heart of wheat (wheat 

gluten) 

Milky dessert* (milk) 

Beef & veal cheeseburger, 
salad*, bun bread (wheat 

gluten, sesame seeds), 
cheese (milk), garnishing, 

ketchup, mayonnaise (egg, 
mustard) 

Fruit* 

* = From ecological and eco-responsible agriculture and breeding   

NOVEMBER MENU 
2024 



Monday 18 November Tuesday 19 November 

 

Thursday 21 November Friday 22 November 

Cauliflower soup 

Fish fillet (fish), creamed 
fish sauce (wheat gluten, 
fish, milk), carrots* with 
thyme (milk), steamed 

potatoes 

Fruit* 

 

Fruit* 

Red cabbage salad 
(sulphite) 

Chicken, paella 
(crustaceans, egg, celery, 
molluscs), basmati rice* 

Fruit* 

 

Lentil salad 

 

Beef, meat juice (wheat 

gluten), green peas*, 

potato gratin(milk) 

 

Milky dessert (milk) 

Thai coconut soup (soy) 

Lamb leg, Maghreb 
vegetables (celery), 

semolina*(wheat gluten, 
celery) 

Fruit* 

 

Monday 25 November Tuesday 26 November 

 

Thursday 28 November Friday 29 November 

Leek & curry soup 

Chicken fillet, poultry juice 
with tarragon (wheat 

gluten, milk), broccoli*, 
steamed potatoes 

Fruit* 

White cabbage salad 

Chipolata pork sausage, 
meat juice (wheat gluten), 
zucchini* Provence style, 

Greek pasta (wheat gluten, 
egg) 

Fruit* 

 

Andalusia cream soup 

(milk) 

 

Vegetarian “Hachis 

Parmentier” (wheat gluten, 

milk, celery) 

 

Dairy* 

 

Pasta salad*(wheat gluten, 
egg, milk) 

Minced veal, cream sauce 
(wheat gluten, milk), 
forgotten vegetables 

(celery), rice* 

Milky dessert (milk) 

 
* = Issus de l'agriculture et de l'élevage écologique et éco responsable 

NOVEMBER MENU 
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